Lindsay Wood <woodl@rochesterhills.org>

Construction / Fire Prevention BOA - resignation?

Al Decker <ArtisanEngineering@outlook.com> Mon, Jan 25, 2021 at 2:04 PM
To: Lindsay Wood <woodl@rochesterhills.org>

Lindsay,

| hereby resign the position on the Construction / Fire Prevention BOA board as | will be moving within the
next 5 or 6 weeks.

We have sold our house and will be moving north!!

Al Decker

Artisan Engineering, LLC

2441 S Christian Hills Dr.

Rochester Hills, M1 48309

ph 248-243-3940

c 248-765-0894

email: artisanengineering@outlook.com

From: Lindsay Wood <woodl@rochesterhills.org>

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 1:32 PM

To: artisanengineering@outlook.com <artisanengineering@outlook.com>
Subject: Construction / Fire Prevention BOA - resignation?
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